
 

 

 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORT HURON TOWNSHIP PARK COMMISSION 
 

The Charter Township of Port Huron Park Commission met for its regular meeting on November 3, 
2021.  Chairperson Carolyn Crowe presided. 
 
Members Present:   Barnum, Kinyon, Jacobs, Crowe, Montalvo 
Members Absent:     None 
 
Guests Present:       Diane Goble, Dan Glombowski, Roger Vargo, Vicky McCue 
 
Motion by Barnum, supported by Kinyon to accept minutes from October 6, 2021 meeting.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Savings: $149,481.75  MCIA: $86,952.45 
Tabled to November meeting.  Question regarding TMA Electric charge for $360.00 
 
Public Comment:  None 
 
Unfinished Business:  RV Park Manager Replacement Status – Park Commissioners received copies 
of all applications – to be reviewed for the November meeting. 
 
Budget Review – Motion by Barnum; supported by Montalvo to accept the budget as presented.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Port Huron Fence Bid – Tabled to November meeting. 
 
New Business:   
 
None 
 
Park Reports: Managers 
Lions Den:  Trees need trimming.  Tire swing should be replaced.  There is a branch on the line by the 
gate 
 
RV Park:  RV fire on Lot 110; damaged Lot 111; two abandoned trailers – water damage in one, roof 
damaged on other; need to check legality of having them moved out (Lots 4 & 10); Lot 92 is behind on 
rent 1 month; have DPW leave water on until November 1st. 
 
Memorial Park:  No report 
 
Wm. P. Thompson Pond:  No problems with porta pottys noted 
 
Hoover School:  All is good 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Park Reports: Commissioners 
 
Lions Den:  Steve with painting company can’t do slide until next year 
 
RV Park:  Speed bump needed; wi-fi is good 
 
Memorial Park:  Park is good; weed whacker is broken – will need to be replaced; trailer is fixed 
 
Wm. P. Thompson Pond:  All is good 
 
Hoover School:  All is good. 
  
Board Correspondence: None 
 
Adjournment:  Motion by Jacobs, support by Barnum to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
 
Submitted by: 
 
 
Carol A. Maxbauer, Secretary 


